Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The FDOT Statewide Truck Parking Study announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 30, 2019, 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.
PLACE: GoToWebinar https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6624861424072453387

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Truck parking has been ranked on top 10 list of Critical Issues in the Trucking Industry by the American Trucking Research Institute (ATRI) for several years. This issue was documented in both the Freight Mobility and Trade Plan and the Motor Carrier System Plan.

Since that time, the Freight and Multimodal Operations (FMO) Office has been working with other offices, FDOT districts, and agency partners to continue to refine the issue and address truck parking at a statewide level.

This webinar will summarize the findings, identify statewide areas of greatest need, and call on our stakeholders to help craft solutions to address these needs.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Primary Contact: Holly Cohen, Primary Phone: (850)414-4954, Primary E-Mail: Holly.Cohen@dot.state.fl.us.
Additional Contact: Stephano Miranda, Additional Phone: (850)414-4544, Additional E-mail: stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Primary Contact: Holly Cohen, Primary Phone: (850)414-4954, Primary E-Mail: Holly.Cohen@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Primary Contact: Holly Cohen, Primary Phone: (850)414-4954, Primary E-Mail: Holly.Cohen@dot.state.fl.us.
Additional Contact: Stephano Miranda, Additional Phone: (850)414-4544, Additional E-mail: stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us.
